
From: Chambers - Asbury DP  
Sent: Tuesday, 9 January 2018 4:02 PM 
To: Abha Devasia 
Subject: RE: AM2017/56 Sugar Industry Award 

 
Dear Ms Devasia,  
 
RE: AM2017/56 Sugar Industry Award 
 
I refer to your correspondence of 22 December in which the AMWU requested that its claim that a 
new tool allowance be inserted into the Sugar Industry Award 2010 be referred to a separate Full 
Bench. 
 
It is the understanding of the Deputy President that the AMWU was to confirm whether it sought 
that its claim relating to a new tool allowance be added to the substantive issues in which the 
Deputy President is presiding in AM2017/56. 
 
Subject to your response, the Deputy President intends to seek the approval of the President to add 
the claim for a new tool allowance to the substantive issues for the Full Bench in AM2017/56 to 
consider. 
 
Please indicate your view in relation to this matter by 4:00pm on Thursday, 11 January 2018. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ricky Plummer 
Associate to Deputy President Asbury 
Chambers.asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  07 3028 7812 
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